
 

 

 
 
 
 

Minutes of the zoom meeting of the Parochial Church Council 

 

 held on Sunday 15th November 2020 

 

 

 

Present: Jon Ward, Rector 

  Sybil Andrew 

  Marc Bassot 

  Christine Blackburn  

  Bill Derham 

  Lenka Ellmann 

  Sarah Fletcher 

  Dan Leeves 

  Sarah Morgan 

  Annette Pinnell 

  Martin Pinnell 

  Jeff Seabrook 

  Penny Seabrook 

  Jeremy Tagg 

  Philippa Tagg 

 

Welcome was extended to new PCC members – Sarah Fletcher, Anette Pinnell, Philippa Tagg. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss issues concerning our Christmas celebrations 

 

On line carol service 

 

Paul Showell proposed that he bring together a team of 6 musicians to lead our online carol 

service.  The suggestion put forward was that each would receive £100 – making a total of £600. 

 

A discussion was held covering various aspects of this service – 

 

 How this would be distributed 

 It is geared for the community – a fly drop to the community inviting others to join in – a 

 communal Christmas song is being looked at 

 It was considered important that this would be of a high professional standard 

 

It was unanimously agreed to pay £600 for the musicians 

 

Other Christmas activities to be considered. 

 

Christingle -  how to proceed? 

 

 Online messaging is being considered by Communications Team 



 

 

 Offerings for charities at Christmas also need to be considered. 

 What about older members of the community who do not have internet/email facility? 

 

Jon will send to Sarah Fletcher a copy of the “Questions to consider” for our PCC zoom meeting to 

be held on 8th December – Annette and Philippa to see copies already sent to Martin and Jeremy.

  

  

 

 

  

Signed …………………                Date ………………………. 

 

   

   

   


